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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1440 increases the annual registration fee for manufacturers of controlled substances from 

$500.00 to $2,500.00. Over the next 3-5 years MMJ Manufacturers (grows) are expected to 

stabilize at around 3,000 to 3,500. OBNDD anticipates it will generate around $7.5 mil to $8.5 

mil annually, which will cover the cost to fund the 40-50 members of the MET Enforcement and 

Inspection Unit created to assist OMMA with illegal marijuana grows and allows OBNDD to 

move away from relying on OMMA MOU agreements. Due to the effective date of the bill 

falling after the renewal period much of the revenue generated won't be realized until October 

2023. 

 

FY’23 Impact: See notes  

 

Full Year Impact: See notes 
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